
Weekly Bulletin 
September 30th 2022 
 

 
Learning about street art – Wren class 

It is fair to say that the current financial situation is unsettling for us all. It has been great to see so many of you 

volunteer your time and skills to support the PTA in raising money where it is needed. A HUGE thanks must go 

to all of you, as members of our terrific PTA, for your support in running events for the entire school 

community, including our Back to School Event last week and School Discos.  

Today, your child will be bringing home their own Christmas design, which can be 

professionally printed to produce personalized Christmas Cards, Gift Labels, 

Wrapping Paper and/or Mugs. Order and pay online using the unique code located 

at the top of the pupil order form.  

 

Next Thursday, the government collects data about our school, which determines our funding for next year.  

We would like to ensure our school receives the maximum funding possible to support your child. In order to 

achieve this, we will be running our Burger Bar. We are sure that the children will enjoy this opportunity and we 

encourage all our KS1 pupils to have a funded school lunch on this day.  

 

Puffin, Swift & Wren classes - CHECK NOW…. is your child eligible for Additional School Funding? - use this 

speedy checking tool. 

 

Harvest Celebrations – Charity Donations  

On Friday 14th October we will be holding our Harvest Festival assembly in school for the children. From 

Thursday 13th October, we are asking families to bring in a donation of a non-perishable food item such as: 

tinned food, small coffee 250g, small bag of sugar 500g or biscuits. This will all be donated to support 

Meldreth’s Emergency Winter Food Bank.  The Foodbank opens at the Elin Road Community Centre on 

Tuesdays from 10 – 12pm, on the 1st November. This year, we are unable to accommodate parents in school for 

our Harvest celebration and will be posting a video of children’s contributions for you to celebrate with us. 

Your support is much appreciated. 

 

https://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/parents-shop
https://cambridgeshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_Education_Welfare_Benefits


Y6 SATs Meeting 
Hawk class parents – please join us for a meeting on Monday 17th October at 6pm 

where you can collect revision guides for your child and discuss our approach to 

assessing your child, SATs and how you can support at home. 

 

Cambridgeshire’s Active Travel Strategy 

Cambridgeshire County Council 

would welcome your comments on 

their Draft Cambridgeshire Active 

Travel Strategy. 

 

The public consultation survey is now live and can be 

accessed on the consultation website. The survey will close on 

Monday 7th November 2022.  

 

 

 

Important Announcements 
As the autumn term weather has definitely changed this week, we remind you to please ensure that your child 

has a warm sweatshirt and coat to wear every day. We will continue to ensure that classrooms are well 

ventilated, which means that the rooms are slightly cooler than normal. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 30th September Christmas Card Designs coming home for your order 

Thursday 6th  October  Year 3 & 4 OAA Festival (invited children only) 

Friday 14th October Harvest Festival 

Monday 17th October Y6 SATs Meeting 

Monday 24th October HALF TERM begins 

Thursday 3rd November Face to face parent consultation meetings 

Tuesday 8th November Virtual parent consultation meetings 

Thursday 10th November  Flu nasal vaccinations in school 

Wednesday 21st  December School is closed for staff training 
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From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

https://consultcambs.uk.engagementhq.com/

